
 M I N I S T E R   C L A U D E  P H A R R  

  

Office 336.751.2866 • Home 336.768.3172 • Cell 336.413.4892 

SERVICE JUNE 5 JUNE 12 
Song Leader Phil Forrest Jimmy Snow 

Announcements Rick Brown Eddie Nuckols 

Opening Prayer Oscar Koontz Ortie Boyd 

Scripture Reading Jered Markman Wesley Frick 
Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Scott Tesh Mark Koontz 

Opening Prayer Matthew Brown Matt Maurer 

Sermon Claude Pharr Claude Pharr 

Closing Prayer Paul Davenport Edgar Markman 

Lord’s Table Phil Forrest Jimmy Snow 

Wed Song Leader Phil Forrest Tom Davenport 

E L D E R S  

Matt Maurer    336.655.4899 Claude Pharr  336.768.3172  
Eddie Nuckols  336.492.7619 Phil Forrest      336.751.0764  
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    MEN WHO SERVE 

Center Matt Maurer  

Servers  Mark Koontz  

 Steve Anderson  

 Wesley Frick  

 Tom Davenport  

Prepare  Cleanup Jo Pharr   

Bread Jo Pharr   

       LORD’S SUPPER 

D E A C O N S  

        Jimmy Snow      Buildings/Grounds  336.492.5777 

        Rick Brown      Worship Coordinator   336.816.5993 
        Tom Davenport      Fellowship  336.918.6448 

        Jered Markman      Teaching Program  336.469.0976 

 

BULLETIN  UPDATES 
Please call or text Cindy at 336.816.1509 

or send an email to cblegolas@yahoo.com 

   CHURCH LEADERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Obedient Child 

 
The apostle Paul in the Book of Ephesians empha-
sized the importance of children  respecting and 
obeying their parents. He wrote: “Children, obey 
your parents in the Lord: for this is right. Honour 
thy father and mother; (which is the first com-
mandment with promise;) that it may be well with 
thee, and thou mayest live long on the 
earth.” (Ephesians 6:1-3) Paul offered two solid 
reasons for what he said: First, It is the right thing 
to do; and Second, it is best for you. 
 
The correctness and wisdom of Paul’s teaching is 
confirmed by history and in particularly American 
history in the last half of the twentieth century. I 
know. I lived through it. When I grew up children 
were taught to respect authority. The whole gen-
eral social atmosphere was one of respect for au-
thority. And it began in the home with “Children 
obey your parents.” Then in the 1960s attitudes 
began to change. The new prevailing attitude was 
concisely expressed in a bumper sticker which 
read: “Question Authority.” Many of the problems 
in our society today grows out of a general atti-
tude of disrespect for authority. 

Claude 

NORTH  MAI N  STREET 

C H U R C H  of  CH RI S T 
 

605 North Main Street Mocksville, NC 27028   
336.751.2866   www.nmcofc.org 

nmcofc@yadtel.net      June 5, 2016 



  HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
  Betty &  Ken Cassidy      Thursday  June 9 

  Glenda & Glenn Barber     Saturday  June 11 

 

UPCOMING  AREA  EVENTS 
 

August 27 Saturday  24th Annual Bible Bowl at             
the church of Christ in Sanford, NC 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
 

June 7 Tuesday JCM Bible Study  7:00pm 
June 9 Thursday Mommy & Me Devo  10:30 - 11:30am 
June 9 Thursday Seniors Group will meet at 10am in the 

fellowship hall. Come with some good ideas.  
June 12 Sunday  Fellowship Meal celebrating graduates 

Paul Davenport, Jonathan Johnson, Candi Smith.  
June 24-July 11  Dull’s Mission Trip to Fiji 

  WELCOME  
 

We are so glad you are here. If this is your first time with us, 
we would like to let you know what to expect. We  seek to 
worship according to the New Testament pattern. We sing 

without mechanical musical instruments (Eph. 5:19; Col. 
3:16). We observe the Lord's Supper (Acts 20:7). This 
memorial is for those who have been baptized for the 

remission of sins (Acts 2:38, 42), yet we do not have "closed 
communion". Everyone must examine himself (I Cor. 11: 27-
29). An offering is collected from our members (I Cor. 16:1-
2). As our guest, you are not expected to make a donation. 

A Biblical message (Acts 20:7) will be preached and men will 
lead the congregation in prayer (I Tim. 2:8). We strive to 

worship God in spirit and in truth (according to the word of 
God - John 4:24). We encourage you to stay a while 

afterwards so that we can get to know you and answer any 
questions you may have. 

 PRAYER LIST 
 

Ashley, a friend of Brooke, has fibromyalgia.  
Robert Cole is struggling spiritually.  
Paul Condra had heart catheterization surgery on  June 1. 
Logan Condra, Paul Condra's nephew, has brain cancer. 
Dakota Edwards, 10 year old son of LaDonna Edwards, 

friend of Belinda, has been diagnosed with lyme disease.  
Connor Gaddy, 4 month old baby at Jana's daycare, has 

been diagnosed with Spinal Muscular Atrophy, for which 
there is no cure. But doctors were able to partially rein-
flate his lung he was put on a Cannula for oxygen. His res-
piratory infection has cleared and will be able to go home 
soon. If you would like to send a card, mail to: Connor 
Gaddy, 243 Gordon Dr., Advance, NC 27006 

Tom Hare, Friend of Belinda, has cancer and his numbers 
have increased. 

Oscar Koontz 

Scott Young, West Rowan football coach, underwent a 
heart transplant operation on May 28. Prayers are re-
quested for him and his family. 

Vergie Farmer 
Sadie Rice 

Wanda Scott 

Elizabeth Seamon 
Dorothy Smith 
Larry Warner 

Penny Austin 
Candice Davenport 
Minni Lee Dukes 
Joe Koontz 

Timothy Myers 
Frank and Jane Shephard 
Tammy Turner 
Nick White 

 SHUT- INS  

SYMPATHY 
Bob Scales, Tom Davenport’s cousin, passed away this 

past week.May the love of God comfort Mr. Scales 
family at this difficult time. 


